QRV August

QRV for August 2018

Meeting Monday, 6 Aug 1800 hrs

The monthly meeting will happen as usual at the KIUC Conference Room on Pahe'e Street in Lihu'e. There's lots to discuss and commiserate. Come join us. Minutes of the last meeting are attached.

Ham Exams change

Some interesting things came out of the floods experience of April; one of them was Elaine AH6TA being asked to step up as Logistics Section Chief for Kaua'i's Team Rubicon unit, and concurrently to the Kekaha Disaster Response Team (KDRT). Comms coordination between KDRT/TR and the wider emergency response system are included in that role. She has accepted, and will no longer be serving as Contact Volunteer Examiner (CVE) for W5YI-VEC for Kaua'i. She will still serve as a Volunteer Examiner, but the management role will hand off to someone new prior to the September exams.

If you are an Extra Class operator, have several years of operating experience, and are willing to donate perhaps six total hours of your time every 90 days, please consider being the CVE. Elaine has offered to orient/train the new person (which will take maybe an hour or two over lunch). Please direct your inquiries in that respect to KARC President Steve Thatcher with a CC to hamexams@kauaimail.net. Once someone has stepped up, W5YI-VEC will handle the rest of the process.

The e-mail address for licensing transactions will remain hamexams@kauaimail.net. Messages will be directed to the appropriate KARC officer in the meantime.

Big wind may be coming

Hector is now a hurricane, and it's time to check your status. Later will be too late...

73,

Elaine